OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

EXAMINATIONS NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

You are being reminded that unregistered students will not sit for the First Semester
2021 examinations scheduled to commence on Monday, 6 September 2021. The
University has opened the registration window to allow all students who have
registration queries to have their queries resolved before the examinations start.
Students who have paid their fees, but the fees payment has not been updated on
their portals should present their proof of payment to the Bursar’s Department before
the date of their examinations.

Be guided accordingly.




